
 

 

The Tingewick and Water Stratford Horticultural 
Society Summer Show is to take place on 

 

Sunday 20th July 2025 
2 p.m. - 4 p.m. 

 

at Tingewick Village Hall and Roundwood School 
so please 

 

SAVE THIS DATE 

The Summer Show is our main event, and we have 
decided to hold this earlier in the year, rather than 
the August Bank Holiday Saturday, so that the Show 
does not clash with the summer holidays. 
 

This has given us an opportunity to change our Show 
Schedule, and include some very new and exciting 
classes, both for adults and children. 
 

The Schedule will be available to all in early April. 


